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UIPM UPDATES ANTI-DOPING RULES TO 
COMPLY WITH 2021 WADA CODE

The UIPM Executive Board has approved updates to the UIPM Anti-Doping rules to comply with 
the 2021 World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) Code.

Dr Natalja Ofitserova, Chair of the UIPM Medical Committee, said: “The UIPM community has a 
clear and united commitment to promoting clean sport and protecting clean athletes.

“The seamless approval of the changes to UIPM Anti-Doping Rules to comply with the 2021 
WADA Code underlines and reinforces this commitment. Athletes, coaches and team managers 
can now plan ahead with confidence for the 2021 season knowing that clear rules are in place.”

The news follows the welcome move by WADA on December 11 to clarify its position regarding 
the status of COVID-19 Coronavirus vaccines relative to its List of Prohibited Substances and 
Methods.

https://www.wada-ama.org/en/media/news/2020-12/wada-clarifies-position-on-covid-19-vaccines
https://wada-ama.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b1807e279506be6f85bf0da1c&id=ca3463809a&e=f3ce4f60f7
https://wada-ama.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b1807e279506be6f85bf0da1c&id=ca3463809a&e=f3ce4f60f7



